[bookmark: _GoBack]Merrimack Youth Lacrosse
Monthly Board Meeting Agenda
February 7, 2018
7:00 PM
Meeting Facilitator: Bailey Gallagher
Required Attendees: Current Board Members*
Optional Attendees: All MYA Lacrosse Members 
Call to order
Roll call
Approval of Minutes from last meeting (January 9, 2017)
Open Items
1. Treasurer Report Update (John)
a. NHYLA Tournament Fees
2. Updates from most recent MYA Exec Board Meeting (Scott)
a. Updates on any major rule changes for 2018
3. Status Update on uniform and apparel (Kristen / Tina / Christopher) 
a. Decide how many extra uniforms to order
4. Registration Update (Christopher / Tina / Brian)
5. Equipment Update (Donnie)
6. Feedback on Skills Session (All)
7. Potential Fiddlesticks Program :: April-June (Brian)
8. Update on Coaching Certifications (Christopher / Tina)
a. See Coaching Note below
9. Update on open coaching vacancies (All)
10. Confirm outdoor team practice times (All)
a. Reeds fields cannot be used until 6:00 PM (Brian)
b. Request gym space (Bailey)
11. Discuss any scholarship requests (All)

New business
1. Potential for additional fundraiser (Kirsten)
2. Scholarship Requests (All)

Adjournment

Current Board Members*
	Position
	Member

	Director
	Bailey Gallagher

	Assistant Director
	Scott Ward

	Program Administrator
	Jill Mitchell

	Treasurer
	John Brennan

	Girls Coordinator
	Tina Mendell

	Boys Coordinator
	Christopher Hickey

	Equipment Coordinator
	Donnie Mendell

	Fundraising Coordinator
	Kirsten Harrison

	Instructional Coordinator
	Katie Manahan

	Web Master
	Brian Miller



Coaching Notes from NHYLA Rules 2018:

f. Each 8U team and small field 10U team may have one “parent helper” whose function is to assist the head and\or assistant coach in organizing the players on the sideline before and during games. The parent helper does not coach or instruct the players in the game of lacrosse. The parent helper must be a member of US Lacrosse and undergo and pass a background check. 
g. All programs must have a minimum of one person attend an individual and separate boys’ AND girls’ rules review training annually. It is recommended that all coaches attend the meeting. Programs must certify that the information presented in the training has been presented to all of the individual program head and assistant coaches prior to the season’s first game. Failure to certify this will exclude the entire program from the year-end festival. 

